Castlemilk Day Nursery
POLICY ON CHILDREN’S ABSENCE
Aim

· To ensure the safety and protection of all children

Guidelines

· Parents are asked to contact the nursery of their child’s absence.

· Parents are to notify the nursery of any change of address or contact numbers.

· The Person responsible for the register will note whether or not a child’s absence is notified.

· If the child is considered to be at risk, Social Work should be informed immediately

· If parent/Carer have not informed nursery of child’s absence, the child’s keyworker will contact parent/carer.
· If there is no response then the Head of Centre should be informed. 
The head of centre will phone Social Work Department
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